
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - MARCH 1, 2004

REQUEST REGARDING THE CURRENT 
VALUE ASSESSMENT (CVA) PROCESS

Recommendation

The City Clerk recommends: 

That Council provide direction with respect to the attached correspondence, dated January 31, 
2004, from J.B. Galway, A.T. Hodges and C.A. Ballantyne (Attachment 1). 

Purpose

Regional Councillor Frustaglio has requested that this matter be placed on the Committee of the 
Whole agenda of March 1, 2004. 

Background - Analysis and Options

In accordance with established policy the attached correspondence (Attachment 1) was provided 
to the Mayor and Members of Council on February 13, 2004.  Regional Councillor Frustaglio has 
requested that this matter be placed on the Committee of the Whole agenda of March 1, 2004.   

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007

Not applicable. 

Conclusion

Staff direction is being requested with respect to this matter. 

Attachments

Attachment 1- Correspondence from J.B. Galway, A.T. Hodges and C.A. Ballantyne, dated 
January 31, 2004. 

Report prepared by:

Sybil Fernandes, Manager of Administrative Services/Deputy City Clerk, Ext. 8628 

Respectfully submitted, 

 John D. Leach 
 City Clerk 








